

Hamstel Infant School & Nursery

Principal: Mr S Roche



CEO - Mrs C. Woolf

Tuesday 5th November, 2024

Invitation to Watch a Handwriting Lesson.

Dear Parents/Carers.

We have decided to postpone the planned Reception phonics workshop 2 until after Christmas, this will now take place during the Spring term.

Instead, we would like to invite you to come into your child's class and watch part of a handwriting lesson on **Thursday 21st November at 9am**. We hope this will follow on from the handwriting workshop and allow you to see in real terms how we teach the children.

Please bring your child to school as normal by 8.50am, you should then wait just outside the double green gates alongside the children's centre and a member of staff will escort you to the Reception learning garden where you can join your child's class.

The session will last for approximately **20 minutes** so please ensure you are able to stay for the whole session as staff will not be available to escort you to leave early.

If you have a child accessing one of our bases the base staff will discuss this event with you.

In order to gauge attendance at this workshop, please complete the google form which can be found the link below by Friday 15th November:

https://forms.office.com/e/smNRjcer9y

We hope you are able to support your child and come along!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Victoria Bryant Assistant Principal





